
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 14 By Councillor Louise Young for 

answer by the Convener of the 
Transport and Environment 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 29 April 2021 

  With regard to the number of registrations for a garden 
waste permit can the following numbers be provided for the 
last 3 registration periods: 

Question (1) What quantity and % of eligible households have registered 
for a garden waste permit? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Of that total registrations, how many were renewals and how 
many were new households? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How many / what % of permit holders did not renew? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) How many complaints have been received from residents 
who had a permit but missed the renewal period and are 
now not covered by the service? 

Answer (4)  

Questions (5) Of those complaints, how many / what % are from senior 
residents aged 65 or over (or if DOB data not known, but 
other data available which would indicate senior age)? 

Answer (5)  
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